Project: Mountain View Apartments and Eliot Cottages
Address: 1212 S. Federal Blvd.
Denver, CO 80219

March 9, 2013

To Whom It May Concern,

This letter is in reference to I-Kota, Inc. We were currently hired to replace the roof on the Mountain View
Apartments project. [-Kota was very good to work with through all facets of the project. [ am extremely

pleased with their willingness to answer any questions in a timely manner. They were also very professional
when any issues arose.

I have been impressed by the overall dedication to the project. I-Kota’s staff treated this project like it was
their own living situation, and this was reflected in the project’s success.

[-Kota is a top-notch company,'and I look forward to working with them on future projects.

Sincerely,

714 £

Brent Egger
Project Manager
720-633-6615



